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7th June 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Wednesday 12th July were are having an Ugly bug Ball in Reception. On this day could 

your child come dressed as a mini beast (for example) a ladybird, a spider or bee etc. We hope 

to have party games in the hall and Ugly bug dancing! 

 

Also, just to let you know that Forest School for Class RH will be cancelled on Tuesday 13th 

June. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

The Reception Team 
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